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Severson Sisters, the Valley’s premiere non-profit for female empowerment and anti-bullying, will be kicking off their 2014 partnership with ASU
Athletics on February 8th as the men's Sun Devil basketball team takes on the Oregon Ducks.

This year the organization will be licensing their Super Girl program to adults wanting to lead their own program. Potential Super Girl Facilitators
must attend a training course in order to lead a program and scholarship funds have been created for those seeking financial support for the
training. Proceeds from ASU Athletic events will go towards the scholarship funds.

Severson Sisters next partnership with ASU Athletics will be a March Zumbathon on ASU campus. For more information on Severson Sisters
and upcoming events visit http://seversonsisters.org/.
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